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December 21, 2022

To: U.S. Energy Information Administration
1000 Independence Avenue, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20585

Re: U.S. Energy Information Administration’s Proposed Changes to its Electric Power and Renewable Electricity Surveys,
OMB Control Number: 1905-0129

To Whom It May Concern,

Please find attached the Interstate Renewable Energy Council’s comments, submitted pursuant to the above-referenced
proposed changes to EIA’s Electric Power and Renewable Electricity Surveys published in the Federal Register on
11/21/2022.

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

/s/ Radina Valova
Vice President – Regulatory
Interstate Renewable Energy Council, Inc.

125 Wolf Road, Suite 207
Albany, NY  12205
518.621.7379
radinav@irecusa.org
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